
Field Education Student Representatives

FIU’s School of Social Work is proud to have BSSW and MSW students serve as representatives to the Office of Field Education. As Field Education Student Representatives, you are a member of the Field Advisory Committee, which meets twice an academic year. The Field Advisory Committee is made up FIU Social Work Field Instructors in a variety of settings across South Florida as well as BSSW and MSW student field representatives. Members provide critical feedback to the School of Social Work regarding curriculum, field, career readiness and other important topics for the education of our students. 
If you are interested in serving as a Field Education Student Representative, please contact sowpracticum@fiu.edu. 
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